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20 May, 2020 

 

NOTICE TO CONTINUE SECOND SEMESTER READMISSION FOR 2020 

The decision to cancel semester two (2) readmission has been withdrawn. With this decision, 

the Registrar’s Office will be proceeding with the processing of readmission applications for 

second semester, 2020. Students will be advised of the status of their readmission application 

in June.  

Second semester lectures will begin on Monday 20th July, 2020 after alterations of the academic 

calendar caused by COVID-19 restrictions. Selected students residing in Western Province, 

Sandaun Province and Autonomous Region of Bougainville identified as border provinces will be 

asked to do a 14-day quarantine before the start of lectures. Identified students will be notified 

of this information in their letters about the quarantine requirements.  

Students are advised to contact the Registrar’s Office by mid-June through email or phone to 

find out about the status of their readmission application on whether they have been selected 

or not. Please contact the Registrar on email registrar@dwu.ac.pg or phone 422 2937 for more 

information. 
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